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Mr LIU Chenggong 
Chair of the University Council 
Donghua University 
No.2999 North Renmin Road, Shanghai, P.R. China 

Invitation Letter 

Dear Mr LIU Chenggong, 

I write to cordially invite you and key members from Donghua University to visit Macquarie 
University for a five-day visit in December 2025. 

I would herewith like to extend an invitation to the following key members from Donghua 
University Delegation: 

Name Gender Position Date of birth ID/Passport No. 
LIU	Chenggong	 Male	 Chair	of	the	University	Council	 1968/06/12	 PE2357623	

ZHU	Ying	 Female	
Standing	Committee	Member	of	

the	University	Council	 1974/03/20	 310230197403203720	

SHEN	Jie	 Female	
Director	of	Development	and	

Liaison	Office	 1981/11/14	 PE2053680	

SHAN	Hongbo	 Male	
Dean	of	College	of	Mechanical	

Engineering	 1973/11/08	 PE3254061	

FANG	Zhijun	 Male	
Dean	of	School	of	Computer	
Science	and	Technology	 1971/09/10	 PE3045459	

	
Your plan of the visit to Macquarie University in 2025 has demonstrated strong synergy and 
potentials in the areas of interest between our institutions, including: 

1. Academic pathway for coursework students; 
2. Academic visits and exchange; 
3. Research and research training opportunities.  

 
I trust this visit will assist to progress our collaborative development in the above areas.  

I understand that all the expenses related to your travelling to Australia will be covered by your 
institute.  

We look forward to welcoming you to Macquarie University. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Lee-ann Norris 
Pro Vice-Chancellor (Future Students) 
Macquarie University 


